
Recreation and Social Committee meeting 
3/13/19 
7:00 PM  
Town Hall 
 
In attendance Donna Carter, Lili Spinosa, Emily Greenwood, Steve McDonough 
 
Steve McDonough reported that this week is the last regular week for Adult Basketball.  He 
would like to extend it an additional week making 3/21/19 the last evening for adult basketball.  
He was happy with the season.   

• He will email and ask for opinions on how the season went from participants. 

• Would like name printed on the form so it will be easier to read. 

• He would like to make an effort to attract Kensington residents.   

• He is hoping to share the coordinator position next year with another resident. 
 

Discussed Summer Camp with Emily Greenwood  

• No camp 4th of July week. 

• Due to school getting out early this year we will add a week at the beginning of the 
summer.  First camp week is the week of 6/17/19. 

• Keeping fees the same as last year;  $125 for the week, $200 for extended day. 

• Drop off at 8:00 AM,  Pick up at 2:00,  Extended day pick up by 5:30 

• Age requirement will be children entering 1st grade in the fall 2019 through children 
entering 6th grade in the fall of 2019 

• If a camper is signed up for all the sessions and/or if a family is signed up for 8 sessions 
they receive 20% discount. 

• Discussed brochures , information, printing and distribution  

• Hope to get forms out after selectman meeting next week 

• Need to coordinate CPR class 

• Need to get Park Permit 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 

• Have both park and KES reserved.  Will decide where to have as it gets closer.  Weather 
dependent 

• Church does cupcakes 

• Library does craft 

• Sending out a flyer for “Save the Date” 

• Will need to fill the treat bags. 
 
Summer town festival 

• We will attempt to get a coordinator for a road race on Saturday 7/13.   
 


